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In the article, “Ohio’s Medical Marijuana Law Has Big Meaning For Employers,” featured in

Columbus Business First, Attorney Mathew Parker examines what Ohio’s new medical marijuana

law means for employers and employees alike, in the workplace.

To read the full article, please visit Columbus Business First.
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